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MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL

Greetings Hintgen Families,

As we return from winter break, I hope that everyone had a joyous Winter Holiday and a Happy New Year! In the
Oliver house we had an opportunity to spend time together as a family and are eager for school to resume. While the
quarter formally ends on Thursday January 13", the start of the second part of the year always signals to both students
and staff that we are “halfway” through the calendar year. At this time, I remind students that they are “almost” in the
next grade. This transition brings excitement to students and anticipation of what’s to come, and an opportune time for
teachers to focus on continued learning.

Typically, during the winter months of January — March we are provided longer stretches of uninterrupted learning
time. This allows teachers to really dig into instruction to ensure that students are making ongoing progress towards
proficiency. As we transition back in January, we will be reestablishing the foundation for school routines,
procedures, and harness our classroom community that we have created in the first part of the school year. During
this time of the year there is always a renewed focus on achieving our goals and it will be common practice that
classrooms will revisit their “Hopes and Dreams” for the year and help students to engage in self-reflection on
achieving their goals. Along with that, as a building we will have a strong focus on teaching our schoolwide PBIS
expectations during January and continue our focus on strengthening our classroom communities and our overall
schoolwide community.

As a building, we continue to ensure high quality universal instruction but then we also work to meet student’s needs
during their Intervention/ Enrichment time, called WIN time. During this time, everyone gets something that they
need whether it be enrichment, additional practice or re-teaching and intervention of any skills or strategies. As we
transition back to school, we will jump into WIN immediately to ensure supports for our students and their academic
needs and then reassess their needs mid-January to ensure ongoing supports are in place.

As I write this update, I presume we will continue to have an ever changing landscape in regards to COVID-19 within
our community. I am confident that the School District of La Crosse will continue to share weekly updates and
communications as things evolve. Should you ever have clarifying questions, I encourage you to reach out at any
time. As always, I welcome you to stop in, email or call with any suggestions on how to continue to make Hintgen a
great place to be! Stay warm this winter season and see you soon!

In partnership,

Amy Oliver, Principal

Check out the School District of La Crosse website and the Hintgen website at: www.lacrosseschools.com

















































